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March 15, 2019
Dear Mr. Matzigkeit,

In the next academic year, The Galloway School will have existed at the address of 215 West
Wieuca Road, NW, Atlanta, GA 30042 for fifty years.

During that time there has often been confusion about the exact location of the school, due to
the distinction between the NW and NE designations. The demarcation between northeast and
northwest lies a quarter of a mile from the school’s campus, at the mtersectlon of West Wieuca
Road and Lake Forrest Drive.

The confusion extends to dispatchers of police, fire, and emergency medical services who have
mis-directed vehicles due to the proximity of the northeast/northwest change.

The members of the school community will appreciate a date for the re-naming of West Wieuca
Road, NW, no later than July 1, in order to print new material {letterhead, stationery,
admissions hrochures, promotional material, etc.) for the new academic year.

On behalf of The Galloway School, | endorse the change of the name of West Wieuca Road,
NW.

anYes Calleroz White
Head of School, The Galloway School
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